
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #8-5-2020 

Date:      8/7/2020 

Subject: Remembrance Ceremony For Tim Moore 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

The Remembrance Ceremony for shipmate Tim 
Moore will be held at the Salvation Army, 17420 
Avenue of the Arts, Surprise, AZ  85378 on 
Thursday, August 13th at 2:00 pm. 
(Click the above link for a map) 
  

For those unable to attend, the family is working out 
potential streaming options via Zoom or FaceBook 
Live; updates will follow when plans have been 
solidified. 
  

Due to Covid-19 there is, unfortunately, a limit to 
the number of attendees allowed and, though not 
ideal, the way to appropriately handle the 
attendance is by RSVP. 
  

If you plan on attending in person, please email your 
RSVPs by Monday, August 10 to: 

stacia3420@gmail.com 

or text or call:  406.253.6752 

Be sure to include the names & numbers of those 
attending.  
  

https://www.google.com/maps/place/17420+Ave+of+the+Arts,+Surprise,+AZ+85378/@33.6425125,-112.3062837,16.75z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x872b433909a4ebef:0x17b9bcd85f3bf828!8m2!3d33.6422784!4d-112.3059287
mailto:stacia3420@gmail.com


The family has asked that in lieu of flowers, 
donations be made in Tim's name to the ASSM 
Memorial:  https://www.arizonasilentservicememori
al.org/ 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
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